
Dear Parents/Carers 


In July a group of students joined The Hornton Church Sunday Service. They did a fantastic job of 
representing their school and community with their singing, readings and the fantastic work which 
was showcased at the church. 

We are delighted to have been invited back to join the Village Sunday Service in November. 

This is a 45 minute family friendly service, which runs for the people of the village once a month, 
and the church would like to extend their welcome to everyone.


All students are warmly invited to sing 2 songs which carry a positive and uplifting message 
during the service. It is a great opportunity to celebrate our school links with the village and we 
would like everyone to feel welcome. 


Date: Sunday 26th November 2023

Time: 11:00am-11:45

Location: St John the Baptist Church, Church Lane, Just off the Village Green, Hornton, 
Oxfordshire, OX15 6BY, GB


If you would like your child/ren to take part in this event please could they arrive at the church for 
10:50 to meet Mrs Sanders at the entrance. 
Families are welcome to attend the service, or collect from the front of the church at 11:45. 


